CCC Meeting Minutes

May 20, 2015

School Board Meeting Update: Margie and Tracy Presented at the School Board Meeting. The meeting went well.

Cheer/Dance Team Survey: Nicole did not have time to send out the student survey. They will try to send out but there are several other surveys sent out currently. Also, the students need to turn in devices on May 21st.

Facilities Communication – Unity Walk: On May 13th, the School had a Unity Walk along the trail to the new school site. The School Board provided a meal. It was a year ago on May 13th 2014 that the Referendum passed. The building is on schedule. More communication on the building will be sent out over the summer.

Other: Nicole will not be on the CCC next year. She will try to find a replacement.

Late start on Tuesday will take place next year again.

Suggestions: A request for buses to wait longer at the end of the day. – This was not deemed an issue by most on the committee. It will be even tighter next year for the elementary school

A request to have better volume on the School Board Meetings that are posted on the website. The Board will be asked to speak louder in the interim, but next year there will be a new system available.

A request to bring back Mrs. Perry and Zumba!

Handbook Updates: Discussion on any updates to the handbooks sent out. One comment to add a line on the Cool School/Cool Panthers that it is subject to space/availability or that space is limited. This will be taken to Kelly.

Auction: There will be an auction on June 7th at 11 am (the Sunday of Cheese Fest). The plan is to have the auction from 11 to 2. We have a volunteer auctioneer helping out. A group needs to be formed to help with all the tasks. Tammy will send out what is needed for volunteers and tasks to be performed. Traci will send out to request volunteers.

The auction will be held outside or in the cafeteria. Cash or Check will be accepted. Ads to be placed in paper, Facebook, etc.

Next meeting will be next year.